
 
July 17, 2015 
Announcement 944 

 

Paper Claims with Zero Payment from Primary Do Not 

Require Special Batch 

As of April 21, 2015, claims with zero payment from the primary (Third Party Liability) no longer require special 

batch.  A system enhancement was completed to allow claims with zero payment from a primary to suspend for 

manual review of TPL (Edit 0313 Bill Any Other Available Insurance) when submitted on paper with the primary 

EOB attached. 

 


